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To:   Kathy Glennan, Chair, RDA Steering Committee 

CC:  Renate Behrens, RSC Chair-Elect 
Linda Barnhart, RSC Secretary 
Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary-Elect 
 

From:  Ahava Cohen, Europe representative 

Subject:            Formal response to RSC/RSCSecretary/2022/4 - Proposal to amend and clarify 
instructions in Manifestation “place of” elements 

 
 

 

Recommendation 1:  

Approve.  

It may be better to change the new title "Fictitious place names" to "Fictitious or false place names" as 
these are different matters.  

I would recommend that the Religion WG take up the issue of religious statements masquerading as 
place names for a follow-up proposal. 

Recommendation 2:   

Approve, with the caveat above about the heading "Fictitious place names". 

Recommendation 3:   

Approve, with the caveat above about the heading "Fictitious place names". 

Recommendation 4:  

Approve, with the caveat above about the heading "Fictitious place names". 

Recommendation 5:  

Approve, with the caveat above about the heading "Fictitious place names". 

Recommendation 6:  

Approve. 


